
Bishop Burton College Update 

1) Bishop Burton College - We are still accepting applications! 

Our entry requirements will in essence remain the same, however, we will be flexible in our 
approach and allow some movement of students between course levels during the first 6 weeks 
based on our own initial assessments. Given recent developments, we will assess every student 
application on individual merit and circumstances, and we will seek to ensure no student is 
disadvantaged because of the extraordinary circumstances we find ourselves in. 

We are still accepting new applications and conducting interviews over the telephone.  

2)  Bishop Burton College: if a student has already accepted a Conditional offer. 
  
We want to reassure your students that we are honouring any offers that have been made.  
 
If your students have any questions regarding their application they can contact our admissions 
team admissions@bishopburton.ac.uk or for any other questions please contact our student services 
team enquiries@bishopburton.ac.uk .We also have a live chat function on our website between 
9am-4pm Monday – Friday. 
 
Students who have accepted a place will be sent a ‘Joining instructions’ email over the next few 
months which will contain all the information they will need to enrol such as what reading 
materials are needed, clothing if required, transport etc. Please make sure our admissions team 
have an up to date student email address. 
 
3) If a student has recently applied, they still may need accept their offer. 
 
If they recently had an interview for a course at Bishop Burton either in person or over the 
telephone, great. All they need to do now is let us know that they would like to accept the offer they 
were given, if they haven't already done so.  
 
Students can accept their offer by letting us know at admissions@bishopburton.ac.uk. If they need 
any further information about the College then they can get in touch with our student services team 
on enquiries@bishopburton.ac.uk . We also have a live chat function on our website between 9am-
4pm Monday – Friday. 
Once students have accepted their place, they will be sent a ‘Joining instructions’ email over the 
next few months which will contain all the information they will need such as what reading 
materials are needed, clothing if required, transport etc. Please make sure our admissions team 
have an up to date student email address. 
 

Virtual Open event 22nd April 5-8pm 
 

Our open event which was planned for Wednesday 22nd April 5-8pm will still take place. As we 
are unable to see students on campus face to face our event will now take place online. Our 
virtual open event website will offer all the information that you expect to receive at an Open 
Event, and we will have academic and student services staff on hand to answer any questions 
via our new live chat function.  
Please encourage students to pre-register for the event via our main website  

https://www.bishopburton.ac.uk/open-event-booking 
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